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We have had to make a change to the registration location for the start of the Western 
Isles cruise.

The cruise will now start and finish at the Kerrera marina which is in Oban Bay .
Hopefully you will find this more convenient as there is a direct rail link from Glasgow to 
Oban.

We had to make the change for logistical reasons. (Ardfern marina will welcome any 
CCA members but is unable to accommodate the whole cruise fleet).

We are about to notify you of a link to firm up your commitment to the cruise and will 
ask for a deposit of $150 per person. This will be accessible through the main CCA 
website.

The cruise plan is taking shape and Jonathan, Barbara and I are getting quite excited 
about seeing you all there in 2025.

The 2010 cruise had a buddy system for visiting CCA members with local sailing club 
members and we are aiming to do the same.

Please note two newly available Skippered Charter boats:

Whimbrel

Contact Skipper Ben Merritt

www.yachtwhimbrel.com 

Tel: +44 7775 881334 

A 50’ Catamaran for three couples and Skipper/Chef Ben. She is undergoing a major refit this winter in 
Fairlie for the 2024 season.   

Check her out on the website. 

And 








